
 

January 15, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Mario Goico, Chairperson 

House Committee on Veterans, Military and Homeland Security 

Statehouse, Room 276-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Goico: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2001 by Legislative Post Audit Committee 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2001 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2001 would change reference to the “Federal Education Assistance Program” to 

“federal tuition assistance” in the statute regarding the Kansas National Guard Educational 

Assistance Act. 

 

 The Adjutant General indicates passage of HB 2001 would have no fiscal effect on 

agency operations.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Cheri Froetschner, Adjutant General’s Office  


